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June-13, .2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT MONTHLY REPORT OF KATALA FOUNDATION, INC. (KFI)
RE: ALLEGED RAMPANT COLLECTION OF FOSSILIZED 
TAKLOBO SHELLS IN RASA ISLAND WILDLIFE 
SANCTUARY (RTWS)

Forwarded is the memorandum dated May 31, 2022 of CENRO Quezon regarding the 
alleged rampant collection of fossilized Taklobo Shells in Rasa Island Wildlife Sanctuary 
(RIWS).

Please be informed that due to the regular monitoring conducted by the personnel of 
PAMO-RIWS, there is no further rampant collection of said species within the vicinity of Rasa 
Island Wildlife Sanctuary.

It is recommended that the Communication, Education, and Public Awareness (CEPA) 
campaign be regularly conducted to raise the awareness of the community on the conservation 
and protection of wildlife within the Rasa Island Wildlife Sanctuary (RIWS).

For information and record.

mmm
LIZARDO B. CAYATOC

PALAWAN 8^::ORuS

DATE: ,
JUN T3
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